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New MEIPASS Function: Self-Retraction 

We are pleased to announce a new Self-Retraction function available in MEIPASS 
that allows Eligible Professionals and Eligible Hospitals to retract their attestations and 
resubmit with changes. 

Providers are no longer required to contact hit@health.ny.gov for manual rejections in 
order to make changes to submitted attestations. 

Please refer to the Self-Retraction User Guide for assistance. 

NOTE: Attestations that have been approved and paid may not be retracted or adjusted in this manner. 
A future update to MEIPASS will allow Eligible Professionals to submit post-payment adjustments. 
Eligible Hospitals should refer to the EH Payment Adjustment Walkthrough. 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
meipasshelp@csc.com 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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